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Important Parking Notice
for Melrose Park Residents
A QUICK NOTE TO UPDATE WEEKEND PARKING RULES

As of April 1, 2025, parking is permitted on
both sides of the street on weekends

(Friday, 5 p.m.-Monday, 9 a.m.) until Dec 1, 2025.
These hours do not include the

Winston Park and West Melrose areas.
REMEMBER, PARKING IS NEVER ALLOWED ON

EAST AND WEST STREETS – 2-6 A.M.

A Message
from

Chief of Police
Anthony Greco

Visit the Melrose Park Police Department Website at www.melroseparkpd.com ...
• For Melrose Park Police Department General Information • To Pay Tickets • To Obtain Police Reports

The website can be translated to Spanish and Polish.

Provide an Anonymous Crime Tip
The Melrose Park Police Department relies on individuals to help

prevent and solve crimes in our community.
If you have information about criminal activity, please submit it.
However, if you would like to be contacted by a police officer,

just include a telephone number or email address where you can be reached.
Submit to tips@melroseparkpd.com.

Melrose Park Police Department

ALL VILLAGE OF MELROSE PARK
PARKING RESTRICTIONS WILL BE STRICTLY

ENFORCED AND TICKETS WILL BE
WRITTEN FOR CARS VIOLATING

CURRENT AND FUTURE PARKING RULES.

STREET SWEEPING BEGAN TUESDAY, APRIL1
The street sweeper has been out sweeping roadways since April 1.
Please follow all street sweeping signs located on village roadways.

Remember to remove your vehicle from the street to help expedite sweeping.

Anthony Greco
Chief of Police


